
Dear New Employee, 

 

 

The Ohio Auditor of State’s office maintains a system for the reporting of fraud, including 

misuse of public money by any official or office. The system allows all Ohio citizens, 

including public employees, the opportunity to make anonymous complaints through a toll 

free number, the Auditor of State’s website, or through the United States mail. 

 

Auditor of State’s fraud contact information: 

 

Telephone: 1-866-FRAUD OH (1-866-372-8364) 

 

US Mail: Ohio Auditor of State’s office 

Special Investigations Unit 

88 East Broad Street 

P.O. Box 1140 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Web: www.ohioauditor.gov 

 

Effective May 4, 2012, House Bill 66 requires all public offices to make their employees aware 

of Ohio’s fraud-reporting system.   

 

 

Jane Schalk 

Treasurer  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

All new employees must confirm in writing that they have received the above 

information.  Please sign and return this confirmation. 

 

I have received and read the Auditor of State’s fraud contact information 

provided to me by New Riegel Local Schools. 

 

___________________________  ____________________________ 

Printed Name of New Employee   Signature of New Employee 

http://www.ohioauditor.gov/


 

 
 

 


